
We are excited to announce that on Saturday the
27th of July, we are working together with our

neighbouring pubs for a community summer dog
walk. With yummy food, plenty of greenery &

litter picking!

The itinerary:
Meet us at 10am with your dog for bacon baps, tea coffee

& complimentary doggy bags at the Spotted Horse,
Putney.

We will venture up the hill to the Green Man, Putney to
pick up litter picking kits, before walking along Putney
heath to let the dogs run free, pick up litter &  enjoy a

stroll.

We will then finish our walk at the King’s Head,
Roehampton where there will be a BBQ awaiting our

arrival!

The Putney pub pup walk

If you have any questions, please feel free to call,
email or pop in to one of the pubs above! 

We hope to see you on  & your pups on the 27th!



This is all to raise money for Dogs for Good, a
charity that “make life-changing differences for

people with disabilities through the power of
expertly trained dogs.”

No donation is required to come on the walk, but
it would be much appreciated to help us hit our
£3000 target! If you would be happy to donate
even just a small amount, please scan the QR

code & donate below.

The Putney pub pup walk


